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TERM DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

Friday 16th December—School is finishing at 2pm! 
Monday 19th Dec—Monday 2nd Jan - Christmas Holidays 
Tuesday 3rd Jan - School closed to pupils 
Monday 13th Feb - Friday 17th Feb  - Half term 
Monday 20th Feb - School closed to pupils 
Monday 3rd—Friday 14th April - Easter Holidays 
Monday 1st May - Bank Holiday 

 

Dinners: (www.parentpay.com) 

This week we are on Chartwells’ menu week 3 

 

Our 4Rs are: 
Resilience, 

Reflectiveness, 

Resourcefulness, 

Relationships.  

BEAMS OF THE WEEK 

FISTRAL— Dotty for focusing well on her letter shapes  

CRANTOCK— Phoebe W for working so hard on her Nativity words  

LAMORNA— Wade M for being a kind member of Lamorna class   

MAENPORTH— Cody for being resilient in maths  

GODREVY— Mason L for being resilient  

PORTHMEOR— Nikita for always trying hard 

PORTHCURNO— Kacie for a marked improvement in focus. Well done 

Kacie! 

SWANPOOL— Kayla A for being resilient and trying hard with her writing  

CADGWITH— Logan H for perseverance  

POLZEATH— Theo C for being a determined and resilient learner 

HARLYN— Miley R for showing great determination to improve  

PERRANUTHNOE— Shaelyn for giving 100% in every lesson  

GWENVOR— Evie-Bo for developing a confidence in speaking out  

KYNANCE— Jenson for super effort in class and for showing good 

sportsmanship during PE  
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Dates for your diary! 
Monday 5th, Tuesday 6th, Wednesday 7th and 
Thursday 8th December – EYFS Nativity 

Tuesday 6th December – Year 4 to sing carols   
outside St Martin’s residential home 

Tuesday 6th December—Lamorna Campfire Sing-
ing at 2.30pm 

Wednesday 7th December—Maenporth Campfire Singing at 2.30pm 

Wednesday 7th December – Year 3 to sing carols outside Fairholme       
residential home 

Thursday 8th December – Christmas Jumper Day 

Thursday 8th December—Year 2 Christingle at 2pm 

Friday 9th December—Christmas Craft Fayre—Open from 2.30pm 
(Students after 3.15pm) 

Monday 12th December – Winter Wonderland 

Tuesday 13th December – EYFS and KS1 Christmas lunches 

Wednesday 14th December – KS2 Christmas lunches  

Thursday 15th December—Year 6 Christmas service at All Saints                      
Tuckingmill 

HEADLICE 
Please can we remind parents to 
check their child's hair regularly 

and treat if necessary. 
 

The most effective (and cost 
friendly) way is conditioner and 

lice comb. 
 

We have help sheets in the office 
and headlice combs if anyone 

would like one. 
 

Thank you for your support with 
this matter  
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Thankyou to Morrisons for your very 
kind gift box, we really enjoyed it! 
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Miss Sargent’s Message 

Crofty Music Festival 

Children in Porthcurno class joined other schools from Crofty for a music festival at Wesley Church. This was a 

great opportunity for us all to come together and perform as one. Miss Leeson was extremely proud of all the 

children who represented Rosemellin so positively and sang so beautifully.  

 

Attendance 

In line with our Attendance Policy, letters have been sent out to those pupils whose attendance is under 95%. 

As always, we are aware that children get poorly (particularly around this time of year) and that so early on in 

the academic year it only takes a few days of absence to drop below this percentage. (My own daughter was 

off school for a few days with tonsilitis and consequently I received a letter informing me that she was now 

below 95%). The purpose of these letters is to keep you informed and offer support if we can.  

 

Events and dates 

The next weeks are always a hive of activity in schools. Please check class dojo and newsletters of up-and-

coming events. We look forward to sharing the fun times with you.  

 

 

Christmas has arrived at Rosemellin!  

Lantern Parade 

How magical the lantern parade was this year! It has felt like such a 

long time since we have been able to celebrate the start of Christmas 

in Camborne and the theme of ‘The Twelve Days of Christmas’ did not 

disappoint. The children’s individual lanterns surrounded our large 

lantern of ‘2 Turtle Doves’ as we paraded through the town. Thank 

you to those who joined us on the evening and to those who waved as we weaved our way 

through the streets. It was a great start to the weekend. 

Christmas Trees 

The trees are looking beautifully decorated and the hall is smelling wonderful. It was heart-warming to see 

their excited faces as they proudly hung their decorations.  

 

    


